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At Miranda North Public School we take the safety of our students very seriously. This year we 

have been undertaking staff training and engaging with the Department of Education’s Road 

Safety Consultant.  

At an upcoming P and C meeting our consultant will update us regarding the program so far 

with our local council regarding safety on the Boulevard possible next steps to ensure our             

students have every opportunity to be safe.  More information regarding times and dates will be 

published next term. 

In the meantime your guide to driving and parking safely near schools The beginning and end of 

the school day are busy times for pedestrians and vehicles outside the school. That’s why you 

need to take extra care in 40km/h school zones.  

 

 Park safely and legally, even if it means walking further to the school gate. Parking signs are 

planned with children’s safety in mind.  

  Slow down to 40km/h in the school zone and stay aware of crossings.  

 Always park and turn legally around the school.  

 Never double park as it puts children at risk.  

 Manoeuvres such as U-turns and three-point turns are dangerous.  

 Never park in a bus zone or in the school bus bay.  

 Make sure your children use the Safety Door (rear footpath side door) to get in and out of 

the car.  

 At a supervised crossing, observe the directions of the school crossing supervisor.  

 Model safe and considerate behaviour for your child – they will learn from you. Remember 

to always give way to pedestrians particularly when entering and leaving driveways. Don’t 

park across the school driveway or the entrance to the school car park. It’s always a good 

idea to use the drop off and pick up area suggested by your school. This will help keep all 

children as safe as possible during the busiest times of the school day. For more information 

on keeping our kids safe around schools visit the parents section on safetytown.com.au 

Wishing everyone a safe and happy Easter break .School resumes on 19 April for staff and 20 

April for students. 

Principal’s Message 



Upcoming events 

20 April  students return to school first day of Term 2 

   OC applications open 

22 April  ANZAC day ceremony 

4 May  K-2 Gymnastics commences 

6 May  Mothers Day Stall 

7 May  OC applications close 

10 May  Zone Cross Country 

Vaucluse House excursion 

LOST PROPERTY 

There is a large amount of lost 

property in the tub at the bottom 

of the stairs under the colah. 

Please check the tub to see if 

you child is missing any school 

items. 



5/6J—Wonder 

5/6J have been studying the text ‘Wonder’ this term. They have 

loved reading the book and connecting with the characters. The 

students have even studied percepts from the novel and created 

some fabulous artworks!! Well done team!! 

 



Cross Country Carnival 



 

Welcome back to all of our new and existing families! 
 

Our kindergarten children have settled in very well and 

we hope they are enjoying their first term at school. 
 

We are very excited to have updated our craft         

preparation area with new cabinets and cupboards! 
 

We are looking forward to the April Vacation care. To 

book please  SMS your email to: 0406 145 175. 
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